! Junior High Youth Rally!! I
I Saturday, February 23, 2019 I
|

Event held at Sts. Simon and Jude Catholic Church in the
Woodlands. There will be live Christian music, an amazing
keynote speaker, fun games and activities, and lots of I
opportunities to grow in their Catholic faith! ]
We want EVERY SINGLE STUDENT that is currently in I
the 6th-8th Grade to attend this rally!!

Registration Form and Fee to St. Helen Youth Ministry
Office. .
I Deadline: December 12, 2018 I

IPlease complete and turn-in the attached Junior High Rally

« The fee is $85 for the Rally, which includes: registration =
fee, bus transportation, 2 meals, and 2 t-shirts.
Make checks payable to “St. Helen”

Late Registration Due: January 23rd. $95

Arrive at 8:00am at St. Helen.

Make sure to eat breakfast before arrival!!! We will provide
lunch and dinner. They can bring some spending money if

. they want, but none is needed. Appropriate attire include .
jeans and athletic shoes. Purple T-Shirt will be provided,

I the morning of. I

Office: 281-485-0222 Brittany@sthelenchurch.org

I Brittany Garcia - Director of Youth Ministry Cell for Emergencies: 281-409-742 I
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- Baby Sitting Option

I The Monsignor Braden Gala is an annual event that has taken place for 22
years. This year it is being hosted as a parish wide event benefiting the
School and the Parish Community.

I All parishioners and school parents are invited to attend the Gala that
] evening.
If you plan to attend the Gala, there will be free baby sitting during the
event for families who choose to use Uber or a Car Pickup Service - we
plan to accommodate any youth returning from the Rally whose parents
will be attending the Gala!

) For more information please contact Brittany “Bee” Garcia at
brittany@sthelenchurch.org. I



